From: Executive Director Neighbourhood Watch

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 9:53 AM

To: Lysynski, Heather < hlysynsk@London.ca>

Subject: NWL Representative

Good morning Heather,

Hope you are well! I would like to introduce you to Gary Lowe, who is our new Vice-Chair and who will be replacing Paul Arcese on the Community Safety & Crime Prevention Advisory Council.

Would you please add him to the email list so that he can receive the information? I have also copied Gary on this email.

Thanks so much, Michele

Michele Sands
Executive Director
Neighbourhood Watch London
652 Elizabeth Street,
London ON N5Y 6L3
519-661-4533
www.neighbourhoodwatchlondon.ca

Join us Wednesday June 14 for our Annual Neighbours Night Out!

Want to help build safe & vibrant neighbourhoods? Donate today!